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Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: Recruiter <recruiter@researchfirst.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 5 June 2024 10:41 am
To: info@ourmapua.org
Subject: Tasman District Residents - Council Feedback Opportunity

Morena Jim,  

  

My name is Pearl and I am reaching out on behalf of Tasman District Council from Research First. I 
hope this email finds you well!  

On behalf of the Tasman District Council, Research First are conducting a survey about residents’ 
satisfaction with Council services to help understand where improvements are needed.  

We are now at the end of our research period and are looking to speak with residents between the 
ages of 18-44 years.  

If you are interested in taking part, or know someone who may be interested, one of our interviewers 
can reach out and run through the short survey with you, or network people you know who would be 
interested! 

Rest assured, this information will be solely used for this research, and this research only. Your 
participation is anonymous. 

Could you please reply to this email with your best contact phone number and a preferred time 
for one of our interviewers to get in touch? 

Thank you, and we look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Ngā mihi nui, 

Pearl Massie 

Recruitment Coordinator 

M 027 304 9845 
D 03 929 2698 
  


